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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Nut Allergy 

 

We have some pupils in the school who suffer from a serious nut allergy.  This can bring on 

anaphylactic shock, not only if they eat nuts but also if they touch a surface where nuts 

have been, or if they breathe air containing nut particles. 

 

Could we, therefore, please ask that you do NOT include items containing nuts in your 

child’s packed lunch, whether or not they have an allergy to nuts. This includes peanut 

butter/Nutella sandwiches.   

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Moira O’Donnell 

Admin Officer 

 

Normanton Road 
South Croydon 

Surrey  
CR2 7AR 

 
Phone:  020 8688 5414 

 
Email: admin@spps.foliotrust.uk 

 

 


